
VANCOUVER BRIDGE CLUB – PARTNERSHIP POLICY

The policy of the VBC is to attempt to find a partner for those calling in or arriving at least
15 minutes prior to game time. The director will try to arrange partnerships among those
who arrive  early without  a  partner.  However,  the director  has  the discretion to  decline
arranging a partnership for a player with whom none of the other available players will
play. The director  must  not  plan in  advance  to  play but  shall  be  available  to  fill  in  as
necessary with new or infrequent unaccompanied players. Players who frequently arrive
unaccompanied might not be accommodated and are encouraged to find a partner on their
own. A maximum of two players may be called in to avoid a half table and each player
called plays at no charge.

Adopted July 24, 2016


